From: Matthew McGrath 
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 2:31 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Lisa Kohnke; Maximilian Jenkins; Evelyn Rodriguez
Subject: Follow up on Puerto Rico trip

Hey Steve,

Sending this email to follow up on our trip to Puerto Rico. I departed on Wednesday, March 21st to Puerto Rico and met up with Lisa, Evelyn, and Max to advance and staff the Mayor through this trip along with Congressman Gutierrez on March 23rd and 24th. I returned to Chicago on March 26th. World Business Chicago paid for the trip expenses in addition to the United Retailers Association of Puerto Rico who paid for briefing and dinner for the delegation on March 23rd. Please let me know if you need any additional information.
 
Thanks,
Matt
